
The Hague, 4 October 2024 

   

 

Pre-close call Q3 2024 
Today at 11.00 CET PostNL will host its regular pre-close call. The call is solely intended for sell-side 

analysts and is by invitation only. The information that will be discussed has been assessed not to contain 

price sensitive information. No new documents or slides will be published for this call.  

PostNL participants Investor Relations 

Topics    Reiterate prior messaging and discuss relevant publicly available information 

- Latest numbers on inflation in the Netherlands and other macro-economic 

indicators 

- Letter of Minister of Economic Affairs on Postal market, 2 October 2024, 

which is made publicly available on the website of the Government of the 

Netherlands 

- Look back at Q3 of the prior year 

Please note that the closed period starts on 5 October 2024. PostNL will publish its Q3 2024 results on  

4 November 2024 at 07:00 CET. 

 


